
Palmetto Hall Women’s Club 2023/2024 
Letter from the President 

   
  
Ladies of Palmetto Hall: 
  
It is early June and Summer is finally here – yippy! I would like to extend an invitation to you to 
join or re-join the Palmetto Hall Woman’s Club. 
  
If you are currently a PHWC member you already know the many benefits that come with 
being a member of our club. We have amazing outings (boat rides, nature walks, lobster boils, 
book clubs, wine tasting, bingo) - just to name a few. 
  
PHWC is also actively involved in supporting our community with outreach every year to 
include food, toy and diaper drives. In addition, a substantial portion of member dues promote 
local charities. This past year our donations went to Sandalwood, Hopeful Horizons, 
Volunteers in Medicine and ASPCA. 
  
I think one of the most amazing benefits of your PHWC membership is the meaningful 
relationships that you will make with other club members. I can tell you firsthand that you will 
have a unique opportunity to make long time incredible friends with gals living right here in 
our beautiful community. Our motto for the past couple of years is enriching the lives of our 
neighbors and that is exactly what we strive to do.  
  
Membership is open to all women who are residents of Palmetto Hall and/or Palmetto Hall 
Golf Club (including those who are currently building in PH). Previous residents who have been 
a member to the Women’s Club are also welcome to continue their affiliation, provided their 
membership is continuous from year to year. 
  
Our membership is extremely reasonable - only $25 annual with so many personal and 
community benefits. Last year our membership was at an all-time high of 165, which I think is 
incredible. 
  
Please don’t miss out on this opportunity. I think you will be instantly impressed with the love 
and support that binds this group of women. The membership form is located on the PHWC 
website. If you have any questions what-so-ever, please feel free to reach out to me at 
PHWCreservations.com.   
  
Take care and I’ll see you around the neighborhood! 
  
Debbie Dusenberry 
PHWC President 


